
Coppell Stars Wrestling Club  
2018 – 2019 

 
The Coppell Stars Wrestling Club is gearing up for a new season. Our season last year was a great 
success and we are looking to keep growing the tradition.  

Practices take place in Coppell High School’s 10,000 SF Wrestling Facility. Under supervision of 
Coppell High School Wrestling, the Stars want to build a strong program based on hard work and 
character. The Stars return their great staff of Coaches led by 2x State Qualifier and former Coppell 
HS Captain, Mark McPherson.  
 

Practices will begin Monday, October 29th in the Coppell Wrestling Room located in the SW corner 
of the old field house.  All first comers, community, or rookies will practice from 5:30 to 6:30 and 
all open or advanced wrestlers will be from 6:30 to 8:00. Community and rookies will be 2X a week 
(Monday and Thursday) and Open will be 3X a week (Monday, Tuesday and Thursday). Season will 
run from October 29th to January 31st for Community and March 3rd, for Rookie and Open. 
 

Entrance to the wrestling room is through the back door which is on the west side of the building. 
 

Levels:  
Community (practice and no tournaments); Mondays and Thursday from 5:30 to 6:30 
Rookies (practice with tournaments); Monday and Thursday, 5:30-6:30 or 6:30-7:30 depending on 
level. 

Open (practice with tournaments); Monday and Thursday from 6:30 to 8:00 and Tuesday from 
5:30-7:00. 
 
Pricing: 
-Community (no tourneys) $150 
-Rookie (with tourneys) $250 
-Open (with tourneys) $375 
-High school wrestlers - $200 
-Family members; additional family members are at a 25% discount  
 
Please make checks payable to Coppell Stars Wrestling Club or you can pay online via paypal at 
coppellstarswrestling@gmail.com. 
 
 
Please contact myself or Mark McPherson for other club information. 
Coach Lowery clowery@coppellisd.com        214-496-6177 
 
Mark McPherson, markpaulmcpherson@yahoo.com 
 


